
WAC 132I-276-060  Copying.  No fee shall be charged for the in-
spection of public records. The college will charge twenty-five cents 
per page for providing copies of public records. This charge applies 
to scanning documents into a PDR or other electronic formats, as well 
as paper copies. This charge is intended to reimburse the college for 
its actual costs arising from the copying or scanning of requested 
public records. If a particular request for copies requires an unusu-
ally large amount of time, or the use of any equipment not readily 
available, the college reserves the right to charge for copies at a 
rate sufficient to cover any additional costs. The college reserves 
the right to require a ten percent advance payment of estimated copy 
or scanning costs before commencing copying or scanning. The college 
reserves the right to produce copies of documents on a partial or in-
stallment basis and charge for each part of the request as it is pro-
vided. If an installment of a records request is not claimed or re-
viewed, the college is not obligated to fulfill the balance of the re-
quest.

When electronic records are provided on electronic media such as 
CDs or DVDs, the college may recover the cost of producing the media.

The college may recover the cost of packaging and mailing reques-
ted records.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140. WSR 12-16-111, § 132I-276-060, 
filed 8/1/12, effective 9/1/12. Statutory Authority: Chapter 34.05 RCW 
et seq., RCW 28B.50.100 and 28B.50.140. WSR 92-15-115, § 132I-276-060, 
filed 7/21/92, effective 8/21/92.]
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